Depending on the results of the tracer survey, additional
tests may be required to be performed on the subject well.

Enclosed please find a recommended procedure to be utilized
when conducting the survey. Please advise the supervisor of the
Division’s Artesia District Office of the date and time such
survey will be conducted in order that the same may be witnessed.

If you should have any questions, please contact Mr. David
Catanach at (505) 827-8184.

Sincerely,

William J.
Director

xc: OCD-Artesia
Ms. Ruby Williams
Mr. Ray Leissner
(EPA Region VI)



